
 

NOTICE 

 

Postponement of Lectures - October 5-7, 2018 

 

All the postgraduate lectures scheduled for October 5th, 6th & 7th, 

2018 have been postponed in order to enable the lecturers and the 

students to attend the AgTech 2018 Exhibition organized by the 

Faculty of Agriculture, University of Peradeniya, scheduled to be held 

at the Sub-Campus of Mahailluppallama from October 4th - 7th, 2018.  
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